
Gosford Park Primary School 
Humber Avenue 
Coventry 
CV1 2SF 
Tel: 024 76223281 
 
Headteacher: Mrs Rachael Allen 
www.gosfordpark.coventry.org.uk 
 
 

 
 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Reading at Home 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As our first half term draws to a close, we have so many wonderful things to celebrate 

here at Gosford Park, especially the fantastic reading our children have been enjoying 

both in school and at home. Congratulations to everyone who has 

achieved their ‘Red Reader’ certificate and a special well done to those 

who are nearly at their ‘Orange Reader’ award. 

With so many avid readers in school, we have a special challenge for 

your child to complete next week… 

 

 

 

 

Where is the strangest place you have ever read a book? What is the weirdest and most 

wonderful thing you could be doing whilst reading? We would love you to share a 

photograph of yourself reading in a unique place! You might choose to read a book, 

comic, magazine or leaflet. Your photographs will be displayed at the front of school for 

all to admire and the most imaginative entries will win a prize. 

Please send your photographs by Monday 1st November to: 

gwood@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk 

We cannot wait to see where your reading will take you, or in the case of our challenge, 

where YOU will take your reading! 

Mrs. Wood 

Extreme Reading Challenge 
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